
 

 

@fhwinc   800 Freeport Parkway, Suite 300 
www.your-rep.com  Coppell, Texas 78671    

972-219-8898    or    800-526-1126 

 

 
Commercial microwaves and high speed 
ovens. www.acpsolutions.com 

  
Coffee solutions 
www.frankeamericas.com 

 

 

  
Custom solutions provider of countertop 
cooking equipment and water filtration.   
www.antunes.com 

 

 
Display solutions 
www.howardmccray.com 
www.orionbyclabo.com 
 

 

 
Outdoor furniture, Industrial furniture, 
trash receptacles, umbrellas, tables & 
bases, wood furniture & steel furniture. 
www.bfmseating.com  

 

 
Walk-in coolers and freezers, vacuum 
packaging, blast chillers and specialty 
equipment 
www.everidge.com 

 

Commercial blenders, self-serve blended 
drink dispensers, single-serve blenders. 
 www.blendtec.com  
 

  
Electric and gas cooking equipment, 
specialty cooking  
www.imperialrange.com 
  

   
Foodservice mats for all applications 
www.cactusmat.com 

 

 
Warewashing systems from 
undercounters to flight machines 
www.jacksonwws.com  

 

 
Cooking and buffet equipment as well as 
specialy cooking carts 
 www.cadco-ltd.com 

  
  Transport equipment, carts, specialty 
carts, serving counters, kiosks, 
portable bars, customization 
www.elakeside.com 

 

 
Disposables, scrubbers and protective 
wear and fry oil filtering products   
www.cellucap www.disco.com 

 Rotating brick ovens, flue pipe & fan, 
mixers, and flywheel slicers. 
www.marranorni.com 

 

 

 
Refrigeration & Bar Equipment 
www.continentalrefrigerator.com 

  
PPE including Face masks, gloves, hand 
sanitizer, sanitizing wipes and more. 
Email us for PRS product listing at 
orders@your-rep.com  

 

 Thermometers and wireless 
temperature monitoring 
www.cooper-atkins.com 

  
Condiment pumps, food dispensers, 
serving equipment, food warmers, and 
servers 
www.server-products.com 

 

Hot & Cold holding solutions, carving 
stations, racks, dollies and the Hot Cube3 

www.crescor.com 

  
Buffet, tabletop, back of house, front 
of house, bar and full line supplier 
www.tablecraft.com 

 

   
Scales, can openers, high volume can-
opening, and manual food slicers 
www.edlundco.com 

  
Commercial cutting surfaces, and 
puzzle boards   
www.epicureancommercial.com  
Commercial knives & turners 
www.swissarmy.com 

 

 

 
Indoor, outdoor furniture, charging 
tables, barstools 
www.floridaseating.com  
 

 Interviews to connect the foodservice 
industry. Produced by Forbes Hever & 
Wallace, Inc.  
 On iTunes 
 

 

  Inside sales team:  orders@your-rep.com 
                                                   Projects / Bids:  projects@your-rep.com 

http://www.your-rep.com
https://www.facebook.com/FHWInc
https://twitter.com/FHWinc
https://www.instagram.com/fhwinc/
https://d.docs.live.net/ae87eb5203a5ea15/Documents/MARKETING/LINE%20SHEETS/www.your-rep.com
https://www.linkedin.com/company/fhwinc/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHZ2PC5kNTeruaH_JF1jCyA
http://www.acpsolutions.com/
http://www.frankeamericas.com/
http://www.antunes.com/
http://www.howardmccray.com/
file:///C:/Users/kclements/OneDrive/Documents/MARKETING/LINE%20SHEETS/www.orionbyclabo.com
http://www.bfmseating.com/
http://www.everidge.com/
https://www.blendtec.com/collections/commercial
http://www.imperialrange.com/
http://www.cactusmat.com/
http://www.jacksonwws.com/
http://www.cadco-ltd.com/
http://www.elakeside.com/
http://www.cellucap/
http://www.disco.com/
http://www.marranorni.com/
http://www.continentalrefrigerator.com/
mailto:orders@your-rep.com
file:///D:/Marketing%20Folder/LINE%20SHEETS/www.cooper-atkins.com
http://www.server-products.com/
http://www.crescor.com/
http://www.tablecraft.com/
http://www.edlundco.com/
http://www.epicureancommercial.com/
http://www.swissarmy.com/
http://www.floridaseating.com/
https://podcasts.apple.com/podcast/id1437190047
mailto:orders@your-rep.com
mailto:projects@your-rep.com
https://foodserviceforthought.buzzsprout.com/



